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    Autumn Term 2019 

 
 
02.12.19     Disco Rec & Nur 3.30pm-4.30pm 
03.12.19    Disco Yrs 4,5 & 6 3.30pm-4.30pm 
03.12.19    Yr2 Snowdome Trip 
04.12.19    Disco Yrs 2,3&4 3.30pm-4.30pm      
06.12.19    EYFS Nativity 2.00pm 
06.12.19    EYFS Christmas Fayre 3.00pm 
09.12.19    School Nurse Drop In 2.00pm 
 
10.12.19     KS1 School Production 2.00pm 
11.12.19     KS1 School Production 2.00pm 
12.12.19     School Closed for VOTING DAY 
13.12.19     Christmas Jumper Day 
18.12.19     Christmas Dinner £2.50 
18.12.19     School Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 
        
20.12.19     End of term 3.15pm 
 
06.01.20     Inset Day - Closed to pupils 
07.01.20     School reopens to pupils at 8.45am 
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Well done Mrs Marshall and Mrs Wilkes’ Class! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have recently had our website updated with a new multi-
language function. If you or anyone you know has struggled to read 
the information on the website then from now on you can have the 
entire site translated into whatever language you need at the click 
of a button. Simply click on the Google Translate option at the top 
of the home page.  
 
We had a fantastic visit last week from Ben from ‘Rock Steady 
Music’, who is interested in starting up a school rock band. If your 
child is interested in learning to play an instrument such as 
keyboard, guitar, drums or vocals then they will have the 
opportunity to take part in a 40 minute workshop in January for all 
pupils and then they will have the option for parents to sign up to 
lessons. Further details on the lessons will follow in due course.  
 
As we are now approaching December, can I please ask all parents 
to make sure that the children have the correct clothing in school. 
A coat, hat and gloves are essential – especially as we are forecast 
to have a very cold winter! Don’t forget that pupils will still take part 
in outdoor PE and so should have a black tracksuit in school to 
ensure that they stay warm – this should preferably be plain black 
joggers with a zip up top or hoody. No large logos/slogans etc should 
be visible.  
 
We have lots of events coming up in the next few weeks so please 
check the diary dates. Tickets are now available for the Lower 
School Production of Ned’s Christmas Discovery and also the FONS 
discos. We have a FONS meeting next Thursday (28th) at 2.00pm in 
the staff room, to make arrangements for the discos the following 
week. If you are available to come along, then your help and support 
would be very much appreciated.  
 
Please don’t forget that the school will be closed to all pupils 
(including the breakfast and after school club) on Thursday 12th 
December for the General Election. I would encourage everyone to 
take their children along to vote and to also examine each party’s 
wider (non-Brexit) manifestos – there is more at stake for the UK 
than just Brexit! Have a great weekend.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

          Friday 22nd November 2019 

  
 
 

Jordan P, Finley M, Lowri L, Poppy T, Kaylee D, Kevin O, Lily W,  
Lily-Anne, Thomas B, Cassie M, Abrar K, & Danyal A.  

            Attendance Class Heroes. 
      Here Everyday Ready On Time. 
 

      RMW- 98.33% 

http://www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk/
mailto:info@netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk
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MINCE PIES 
BRIC A BRAC 

NAME THE ELF 
FACE PAINTING 

GLITTER TATTOOS 
MULLED WINE 
BOTTLE BOLA 

  
  
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday  
6th  

December 
3pm 

  In our Nethertots building 

(after EYFS Nativity) 
  
  

GIFTS 
GAMES 

AND  
MUCH 

MUCH, MORE! 

 

Due to Christmas 
Productions and other 

Christmas events,  
there will be no further 

class led assemblies until 
the new year. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18th December    
Turkey with stuffing and gravy 

(Vegetarian & Halal option) 
Chipolata Sausage,                                       

Roast and Creamed Potatoes,                    
Peas and Carrots 

 

 Sweets: 
a choice of: 

     Christmas Pudding and Custard       
Christmas Ice-cream                                                 

Christmas Biscuits 
 
 

Christmas lunch will be served on 
Wednesday 18th December, if you do 

not want your child to have a 
Christmas lunch please arrange for 
them to bring a packed lunch or go 

home to lunch. 
 
The cook needs to have numbers for 

those children having a Christmas 
lunch as soon as possible, 
so please let us know by                                
Friday 29th November. 

  
For those children who receive Free 

School Meals, but do not wish to have 
a Christmas Lunch, a packed lunch can 

be provided. 
 

 
 
 
 

NED’S CHRISTMAS DISCOVERY 
Tickets are now available to purchase for our KS1 

Christmas Production. 
They can be purchased from the school office. 

£1.50 per ticket. 
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